
This week in Class 2, we have been developing our skills for 

solving Logic Problems in Maths. We have also discussed 

our achievements and ambitions as part of our work on Man-

aging Change in PSHE.  

Alongside our PSHE work, we have taken part in the NSPCC 

Speak Out, Stay Safe Campaign. The children thoroughly en-

joyed the online assembly and campaign activities that we 

took part in. 


